Lanett City Schools provide a Health Services Program to all students. The purpose of this program is to
promote health and safety throughout the school system. Lanett City Schools are currently staffed by
two Registered Nurses, Belinda Reed and Cathy Weldon. Nurse Reed and Nurse Weldon work together
with students, parents, and teachersto maintain student health and a healthy learning environment.
This is accomplished through conducting health assessments, ongoing management of chronic ilinesses,
providing emergency care to sick or injured students, maintaining a communicable disease program, and
providing education on a muiltitude of relevant health-related topics. :

The Health Services program conducts routine vision and hearing screenings, as well as annual dental
and scoliosis screenings. An Influenza Prevention program consists of annual vaccinations that are
available to all students and staff. Individualized Education Plans and Emergency Action Plans are
developed for students with chronic health condltlons :

Please call Nurse Reed at 334-644-5961 or Nurse Weldon at 334- 644-5998 ‘with any questions.



